
February 14th, 2024
Dear Associated Student Government,

I am resigning from my position as Senator of Wellness and Recreation. This decision

was made with careful consideration and was thoroughly thought through. At this time, I have

too much to attend to in my personal life as a full-time student and single mom. Some recent

changes in my personal life will require my undivided attention and focus moving forward;

therefore, I will no longer be able to fulfill my hourly commitment to Student Government.

I have enjoyed my time with the executive branch, senators, and advisors this past

semester. I learned more than I could have imagined about what goes on behind the curtain at

colleges and how intricate all the moving parts are. I am honored to say I was a part of

something bigger than myself and worked with a team driven to leave the college better than

when they arrived. I wish everyone a fruitful Spring 2024 semester and look forward to seeing

you all around campus and the amazing things that this administration accomplishes with the

time left.

¡Adelante!

Amanda Clarke


